
 

Notice to Competitors 
 

NTC-2025-01-31-1  
 

SailGP Exclusion Zone 
 

 

SailGP is back on Sydney Harbour on 8-9 February 2025 for the KPMG 

Australia Sail Grand Prix. 

Waterway restrictions will be in place from Friday 7th February until Sunday 

9th February, refer to the event exclusion zone map for further details. 

Racing will take place within an exclusion zone from 2pm-5pm on Saturday 

and Sunday. The racecourse will be set daily within the exclusion zone 

according to the wind direction. During the race, a 6 knot and no wash 

restriction will be active around the exclusion zone as detailed in event map. 

There will be marked navigation channels around Vaucluse and Point Piper 

where ferries and other vessel will be required to keep moving. There will be 

no navigable channel around Bradleys Head for the 2025 event. 

Tune into 89.3 FM during the event for live race commentary         

Follow directions from Maritime and Police vessels to dedicated spectator 

areas where boaters can anchor or drift to watch the racing. 

Please see the Exclusion Zone Map attached. 

 

David Staley 
MHYC Sailing Manager 
31 January 2025 at 1330hrs 
  



 


